Dear [EIC],

We were recently contacted by one of our authors, who indicated that a paper he found in the [Publication title] appeared to copy material without proper credit from his work published earlier in an IEEE conference proceedings.

The following paper

[Offending paper]
contains significant amounts of duplicated material from the following paper

[Original paper]
IEEE reviewed the complaint, and determined that [Offending authors] have committed [Level number] plagiarism, as defined by IEEE's Operations Manual.  [Add relevant info regarding investigation].  As such, the authors have been [Description of IEEE’s corrective actions].  

We would like to know what actions your publication will take in response to this complaint.  If you would like any additional details of the investigation, please let us know.

Best regards

